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After observing the Martin Luther King, Jr. Day on Monday, the first legislative holiday of the
season, lawmakers are bank in Frankfort with about a quarter of the session completed.  The
head of the Kentucky Chamber of Commerce says the business community is watching the
General Assembly with a set of priorities in mind.  More on the story from Richard Farmer:

  

  

 

  

{audio}http://wcluradio.com/newscuts/012214farmer.mp3{/audio}
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